
Subject Police Update - alert to Mapua residents

From Barbara Tapper <motuekanhood10@gmail.com>

To Barbara Tapper <motuekanhood10@gmail.com>

Bcc <info@ourmapua.org>

Date 2021-04-27 16:53

Hello Neighbourhood Supporters, Group Contacts and residents, below is a report from the Police. Please note that this is not to be
published on any social media site.

Overnight Monday 26th April there have been reports of vehicles having been broken into at 3 (so far) different addresses in
Mapua. The reports are from Toru St and Moreland Pl. In some cases the vehicles were locked. Unfortunately the offender/s
have got away with items of value such as wallets/cash and tools. At the time of writing this no one has seen anything
suspicious so please be alert and don't leave any valuables in unattended vehicles.

Note: while these incidents were in Mapua, the advice in the last sentence applies everywhere....

Regards

Barbara Tapper
Coordinator |  Motueka Districts Neighbourhood Support

P  03 526 7827  M 021 187 9286 E motuekanhood10@gmail.com

Become A Neighbourhood Supporter Today! Website  |  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram

This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material and is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient
(or authorised to receive for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this
message.
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